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Outcome 5 - Workplace Relations

DEEWR Question No.EW0201_11

Senator Fisher asked on 31/05/2010, Hansard page 92.

Question

HOTLINE INQUIRIES

Senator FISHER—Those were from employers in the industry who had claims for
insulation laid but unmet, were they?

Mr Hart—I do not have that level of detail. I would have to take that on notice, but
they certainly were not from employees seeking assistance through GEERS.

Answer

The information held by the Department doesnot specifically identify whether the
eight calls made to the GEERS Hotline between 10 March 2010 and 30 April 2010,
that related directly to businesses from the insulation industry,were from employers
or employees.


